
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABT NEWS 

ABT Treuhandgesellschaft AG (ABT) is acquiring Furttal Treuhand AG (FTT), 

thereby strengthening its market position in the trust business. 

FTT, a renowned and long-established company based in Otelfingen, will be acquired 

on July 1, 2025. For over 30 years, it has been providing its clients with professional 

advice in the areas of tax, accounting, and payroll, as well as offering consulting 

services in connection with inheritance law and real estate. 

ABT operates both nationally and internationally from Zurich and Cham/Zug and is a 

member of the global Nexia network. ABT provides its discerning clientele with 

comprehensive advice in the areas of tax, accounting, and legal services. 

The takeover is a strategic step to expand the range of services and leverage 

synergies. 

The name of FTT, its culture, and its employees with their personal approach will 

remain unchanged. Together with ABT, clients will benefit from even more expertise 

and added value. This collaboration will strengthen the ambitions and positions of 

both companies. 

We welcome FTT and look forward to a successful future together. 

If you have any questions or would like to know more, please contact us: 

Patricia Handschin: patricia.handschin@abt.ch 
Daphne Sarlos: daphne.sarlos@abt.ch 
or at: abt@abt.ch 

 

ABT TREUHANDGESELLSCHAFT AG, SEESTRASSE 352,  

CH-8038 ZÜRICH, TEL. +41 (0)44 711 90 90,  

FAX. +41 (0)44 711 90 99, abt@abt.ch, abt.ch                          
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